
 
    

Dear colleagues, 

 

on behalf of the Dean of the Faculty of Health Studies, Assoc. Prof. Michal Vostrý, we invite you to a working visit to 

the J. E. Purkyně University (UJEP) in Ústí nad Labem on 13-14 October 2025. 

 

Location: Faculty of Health Studies, Sociální péče 3652/13 (Masaryk Hospital campus), Ústí nad Labem, Czech Republic. 

 

Preliminary program: 

MONDAY 

* welcome, introduction of the faculty and the university UJEP 

* speech by a representative of the Czech NCP 

* tour of the faculty 

lunch 

* working matters of the alliance (S. Jansen) 

* transfer to the UJEP campus, tour of the campus working dinner in the city center 

 

TUESDAY (full day) 

* preparation of the Widera project 

 

We expect up to 3 representatives from each partner institution. 

Please send the names of the participants (first name, last name, title, workplace and job position and, if you already 

know, where you will be staying in Ústí nad Labem) by e-mail no later than September 1st to helena.kovalova@ujep.cz. 

 

Note 1: On Sunday, October 12th, after noon, a joint walk to the ruins of the Střekov Castle near the city center will be 

prepared for any interested participants. 

 

Note 2: The city of Ústí nad Labem is located in the north of the Czech Republic, near the border with Germany, on the 

European road route E55 connecting Prague and Dresden. 

The nearest airports are Prague or Dresden, both of these cities are also connected by international express trains, and 

Ústí nad Labem is roughly halfway between Prague and Dresden. 

If you don't know them yet, both cities are definitely worth a visit. 

 

Note 3: Please arrange your own accommodation in Ústí nad Labem. We recommend the Clarion Hotel in the city 

centre (https://www.clarioncongresshotelustinadlabem.com/en/).  

If you prefer guesthouses, this one near the university campus has good references (https://www.penzion-na-

hvezde.cz/homepage-s2EN). 

 

Note 4: You can travel around the city by public transport, buses or trolleybuses. At most stops, you must board 

through the front door with the driver, and the fare can be paid using a common payment card. 

 

Note 5: In this email I have only listed people from the Barcelona meeting (as in the previous doodle vote). Please 

share this information with your team if needed. 

 

We look forward to meeting you 

Karel Hrach, Nela Kubová and Michal Vostrý 

 


